

MicroProfile Steering Committee Meeting - July 7th, 2026

Rules

1. DO NOT EDIT AGENDA. This is the responsibility of the meeting moderator with input from the steering committee and community. Agenda items should be discussed in the mailing list/forum or in prior Steering Committee meetings first.
2. I prefer comments to occur in mailing lists/forums.
3. Document editing is enabled for the community to add themselves to the list of community contributors during the call

Tweeted pic [here](#), recording [here](#), meeting minutes folder [here](#)

Meeting Attendees	
<u>Steering Committee</u> (Quorum = 5)	<u>Community</u> (Name, organisation)
Atlanta JUG - Community Member - Emerson Fujitsu - Kenji IBM - John Clingan, Emily iJUG - Jan Microsoft - Oracle - Azul - Payara - Alfonso Tomitribe - Amelia & David <u>Eclipse Foundation</u>	<u>Present</u> James Perkins

Agenda Item	Minutes
Past meeting minutes approval	Approved via microprofile-wg email thread.

Business since last Steering Committee Meeting	● Ballots ○ MicroProfile Telemetry 2.2 ○ MicroProfile 7.2 ○ MicroProfile JWT Auth 2.2 ○ MicroProfile OpenAPI 4.2
---	---

Current Items

- Note: MicroProfile is on "PTO" from July 27th through August 31st.
- MicroProfile 7.2 release ([tracking spreadsheet](#))
 - We can either prioritize driving it by end of July/Early August, or wait until September (likely 4th week). The issue is delivering a compatible implementation in time.
 - The platform spec candidate spec should reference the candidate releases of component specs.
 - Delivery of this can be delivered before PTO break if pre-work is done.
 - JWT has released (inadvertently) a final build. We can start a ballot on this build when we have a CCR/compatible implementation. This may occur before September. Will check with Sergey and Roberto.
 - A release review will need to be created.
- MicroProfile Tutorial ([issue](#))
 -
- MicroProfile Charter Update ([draft](#))
 - Pricing consensus generally achieved
 - We finalized according to our schedule. Requested Sharon to finalize the redlines (apply changes) and we can create a ballot for it.
 - For fee conversion, we used dollar to Euro conversion and rounded *down*. Conversion rate at the time is .88 at time of this meeting (but was ~.87 when table was updated). Fee charges in Euro begins after January 1st.
 - We would like clarification on "pro-rating" fees. John to send email to microprofile-steering on proration.
- [Jan] Jakarta Config Update
 - Ran out of time to discuss. See [Jakarta Platform Cal meeting minutes](#) (2 meetings).
 - Jan has slides proposing how Core Profile can consume some MicroProfile Config APIs
 - There are 3 proposals. The slide deck covers 2 of the 3. Third option will be added to the slides. [Recording](#). [Slides](#).
 - Jan would like to present before the end of our summer break. May be difficult due to PTOs.
- MicroProfile membership page needs to be updated with current membership. John to create marketing ticket.
- [Program Plan](#) Status and Review

Next Steering Committee call	See MicroProfile Calendar
Parking Lot	